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 9th February ‘24 
World Book Day 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Thursday 7th March we will be celebrating World Book Day. We would like to invite all of the children to 
come to school dressed up as an ‘adjective’ (a describing word) In school, we have a big focus on vocabulary 
and this is a way of celebrating some of our favourite words.  We know in school that some children love 
dressing up and some really don’t, so please do not go to any expense. Many costumes can be put together 
with things you already have at home or alternatively there are lots of words that could be used from just 
using the children’s own clothes (for example, unique, casual, beautiful, mischievous). Here are a few ideas to 
help you get started. A quick internet search will bring up more. 
 

        
 
This year we would like to bring back a previously popular competition, ‘The Great British Book Off.’. This is 
an opportunity to get imaginative, messy and work together as a family! Choose your favourite book and 
make a culinary delight to match. Can you make an amazing Gruffalo crumble? How about some delicious 
Ginger bread men? What about decorating a cake in the style of your favourite book character? There are 
some ideas below to start you off. Please bring your creation to school on Thursday 7th March. There will be 
prizes up for grabs. 

 

 

Let’s make this World Book Day one to remember. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Janine Hutchinson  
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